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Our Seniors Group meets  
each Thursday at 10:00 am in 
the Parish Center.  All Seniors 
are welcome to attend and 
discover what makes our 

Senior community unique and 
special!  Join us! 

 

 

September 23, 2018  

 



 
 

 

 

Bereavement Group        Cheryl Gatti               908-285-0330 

Cemetery Sales         Dick Dorsi 908-380-3321 

Cemetery Concerns         Pat Manfredonia 908-756-6524 

Childrenôs Liturgy         Melissa Camiolo 

      oloimac21005@gmail.com 

Covenant Committee          Florence Larkin 908-757-4029 

Finance Committee          Nancy Finn 908-756-6524 

Food Pantry Mary Ann & Tony Pangi    732-764-0264  

Food for the Needy (SHIP)  Bob Palasits 908-757-5728 

Knights of Columbus          Al Germaine 973-896-7250 

 agermaine2@icloud.com 

Liturgical Ministries          Peter DôAngelo 908-963-0436 

Making Music -                    Roseann Sicola 908-755-2853 

        Praying Twice              makemusic@stmaryswatchung.org 

Moms & Tots          Paige Jasaitis 908-753-0443 

Morning Prayer Group        Mary Cooper 908-561-0854 

Music Ministry          Suzanne Gallic 908-605-0097   

RCIA/Adult Ed         Anthony Pangi 732-764-0264 

a.pangi@aol.com 

Religious Ed. Grade K-6     Catherine Cooney 908-756-6524 

Religious Ed. Grade 7-8     Sherry Hudzik          908-668-4868 

  Confirmation Program  confirmation@stmaryswatchung.org 

Seniors Group          Pat Dorsi 908-917-5709 

St. Annôs Soup Kitchen      Sheryl Szlosek 908-616-2697 

Stewardship Committee     Beth Mattiassi 908-561-0993 

Youth Ministry          Tina Kelly 908-756-6524 

Ministry Leaders: 

 

Rev. Brian J. Nolan, D. Min., Pastor 
908-756-6524 ext. 12; pastor@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Rev. Msgr. Eugene Prus, Weekend Assistant 
 

Deacon Peter DôAngelo 
908-963-0436; deaconpeter@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Deacon Lawrence Duffy 
deaconlarry@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Frank Capobianco, Parish Buildings & Grounds 
building@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Catherine Cooney, Director of Religious Education 
908-756-6524 ext. 16; ccooney@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Richard Dorsi, Cemetery Sales 
908-380-3321; cemetery@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Nancy Finn, Director of Development 
908-756-6524 ext. 14;  nancy@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Suzanne Gallic, Director of Music 
suzannegallic@gmail.com 

 

Pat Manfredonia, Parish Bookkeeper 
908-756-6524 ext. 17; patm@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Susan Minogue, Organist 
sminogue37@gmail.com 

 

Darrin Nelson, Adult Formation/Evangelization 
908-756-6524 ext. 15; dnelson@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Nancy Stoll, Parish Secretary 
908-756-6524 ext. 10; parish@stmaryswatchung.org 

Welcome!  

     A warm welcome is extended to all who come to 
St. Maryôs-Stony Hill to join together in this community 
of worship and praise to Almighty God.  We are    
grateful to our faithful parishioners and welcome our 
neighbors and guests who visit us occasionally.  We 
want you to know that you are always welcome!   
     All parishioners should be registered with the    
parish office.  Please notify the parish office if you 
change your address or move out of the parish. 
Certificates of eligibility to sponsor at Baptism or 
Confirmation will be given only to registered 
parishioners who are active and practicing Catholics. 

Parish Directory: 

 

We offer religious education for children of registered     
parishioners who attend public school grades Pre-K 
thru 8.  Preparation for the Sacraments of First 
Penance, First Holy Communion and Confirmation is 
also provided for students who attend Catholic 
schools.  The Confirmation Program is a two-year 
preparation program.  Students may not enroll into 8th 
grade, unless they complete our 7th grade program or 
attend a Catholic school.  Please check our website or 
contact the Office of Religious Education  at 908-756-
6524 ext.16 for more information. 

Religious Education 

 

Sunday Eucharist 
Saturday Vigil Mass at 4:00 pm 

 

Sunday Masses: 7:30 am | 9:00 am | 11:15 am 
 

Daily Masses:  
Monday - Thursday 7:00 am 

Friday 12:10 pm; Saturday 7:00 am 
Rosary prayed daily at 7:30 am 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:00 - 3:45 pm  
Also by appointment. 

 

Pastoral Care of the Sick and Homebound 
Please call the parish office to make arrangements.  
Emergency sick calls may be made at anytime by 
calling the parish office and selecting ñ9ò.  Please 
only use this option for a genuine emergency 

requiring a priest. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Celebrations are held at 12:15 pm on the  

2nd & 4th Sunday of each month.  Contact the parish 
office for scheduling. 

 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Contact the parish office for an appointment at least 
one year in advance of the planned wedding date.   



T  T -F  S   O  T 

Baby Shower for  

The Center for Great Expections  

Join us for a Baby Shower at St. 
Maryôs-Stony Hill on Sunday, 
October 21st immediately 
following the 11:15 am Mass.  
Refreshments will be served in the 
Parish Center.  ALL ARE 
WELCOME!  Gift Cards are the 
perfect present.  (The Center 
purchases identical gifts for all new Moms in an effort 
to be fair.)  Cash donations are also accepted and 
appreciated.  Please join us! 
 

From the Office of Religious Education:  
Our first Second Grade Parent 
Gathering is Sunday, September 30th.  
We will begin with 9 am Mass; followed 
by a gathering in Murray Hall from 10 
amð11 am (while the children attend 
their Religious Education Class).  We 
look forward to seeing you! 

 

Wednesday, October 3, 2018 at 4:00 pm 
We will bless your pets at the St. Francis statue, 
which is on your right as you get to the top of the 
driveway.  All pets must be leashed or in a carrier. 
Please call Cathy Cooney with any questions:  908-
756-6524 ext. 16 or ccooney@stmaryswatchung.org. 
 

Remember in Prayer  

We offer our sincere sympathy to the family 
of Donna Kugelman, who was recently called 
home to the Father.  May her soul, and the 
souls of all the faithful departed, rest in Godôs 
peace. 

Thank you and may God bless you for your 
continued support of our parish! 

 

September 15 - 16 (Excludes WeShare) 

 

Attention: 

2nd  
Grade 
Parents 

 

2018 
 

Weekly Offering 
  $7,610 

 

 

2017 
 

Weekly Offering    
$7,857 

 

Your Sacrificial Offering 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday, September 24 
Weekday 

7:00 am Mass 
7:30 am Rosary 

7:00 pm Religious Education 
 

Tuesday, September 25 
Weekday 

7:00 am Mass Å 7:30 am Rosary 
10:00 am  Making Music Praying Twice 
12:30 pm  Staff Be My Witness 

 

Wednesday, September 26 
Saint Cosmas and Saint Damian 
7:00 am Mass Å  7:30 am Rosary 

10:00 am  Making Music Praying Twice 
4:00 pm  Religious Education Classes 

 

Thursday, September 27 
Saint Vincent de Paul 
7:00 am Mass 
7:30 am Rosary 

10:00 am Seniors Meeting 

 

Friday, September 28 
Saint Wenceslaus 
7:30 am Rosary 
12:10 pm Mass 

 

Saturday, September 29 
Saints Michael, Gabriel & Raphael 

7:00 am Mass 
4:00 pm Vigil Mass for Sunday 
Be My Witness Session 2 

 

Sunday, September 30 
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass at 7:30 am, 9:00 am, and 11:15 am 
10 am Religious Education Classes 
2nd Grade Parent Gathering I 



S . Mô-S  H , W 

 
 
 
 

òBlessing Bagsó 
Our Confirmation Candidates will be preparing 
ñBlessing Bagsò this year as one of their Service 
Projects.  The bags will contain personal hygiene 

items (ie:  toothbrush, shampoo, 
etc).  If  you would like to donate 
any items for this project, we will 
have a collection basket in the 
Narthex of the church.  (Maybe 
those small bottles of shampoo, 
etc.  you received from a hotel 
stay?). 

 

òBaggage Claimó  

     Recently, my husband and I flew to California to 
visit our son, Michael, and his family.  I always find 
navigating an airport both challenging and fascinating. 
There are so many people, and so many destinations, 
arrivals, departures, security, and regulations. 
     The area that fascinates me the most is Baggage 
Claim.  People line up along the carousal and watch 
as many forms of luggage circulate past them.  A few 
times we mistook someone elseôs bags for our own 
and upon discovering our mistake, promptly returned it 
to the carousal.  I tend to grow very anxious at this 
point. I want my luggage so I can move on to our 
destination but at the same time I worry if I will be able 
to lift it off the conveyor quickly enough and get out of 
other peoplesô way.   
     However, before claiming baggage, it is important 
to recognize our own and then claim it.  This is easily 
done with suitcases, but what about our personal, 
emotional and spiritual baggage?  Are we as willing to 
recognize our personal biases and weaknesses that 
we lug along with us throughout life?   
     We all experience occasions in life that cause us to 
pause and reflect on our baggage.  We can either 
claim it or stand aloof watching our flaws and 
weaknesses pass by on a spiritual conveyor belt until 
we realize that we are not going anywhere, have lost 
our sense of self, and may need help in finding a new 
direction for our journey. 
     Looking back over my life, I recall times when I felt 
lost.  Unsure of what to do, I would seek advice from a 
friend or spiritual guide.  We are not made to stand 
alone. As humans we have the ability to reach out to 
one another in support and love.  We all have flaws 
that we carry along with us on the way. The first step 
is to recognize them and know that you are not 
alone.  The second step is to embrace them and seek 
help if needed. Never be embarrassed about your 
personal baggage. 
     ñBaggage Claimò areas are all around us.  They are 
a gathering area for us to celebrate our humanity, to 
embrace our mistakes, and to briefly rest and prepare 
for the next segment of our life journeys.  Where do 
you go to claim your baggage?                

  - Pat Dorsi   

 

  RCIA Reflection:  Seeking Peace  
The readings of today address conflict, jealousy, 
unrest.  If you, or someone you know would like to 
hear more about Jesusô message of peace, we invite 
you to join us at an Inquiry Session. Inquiry sessions 
DO NOT assume a commitment to join the Catholic 
Faith family. Inquiry sessions are opportunities to ask 
questions about God, Jesus and the Catholic Faith 
Family. All who are unbaptized, baptized into another 
faith denomination, or baptized Catholic but have not 
received Eucharist or Confirmation, are invited. 
Inquiry sessions are for those who wish to inquire, 
explore, and search for ways to grow in relationship 
with God.   For more information, call our parish RCIA 
contact at 732-764-0264. 

 

 

Bereavement Group  

ñJourney through Griefò our parish 
bereavement support group will begin 
on Tuesday, October 23rd at 7 pm in the 
Parish Center.  We meet on six 
consecutive Tuesday evenings (skipping 
Thanksgiving week).  The group is open 
to all grieving the loss of a loved one 
(family member or friend).  There is no 

cost, but we ask you to register.  Please contact 
Cheryl Gatti via phone at 908-285-0330 or email at 
cgatti4712@aol.com to sign up. 

IN AND AROUND THE DIOCESE OF METUCHEN 

Silver & Golden Wedding  

Anniversary Celebration  

You are cordially invited to celebrate your 25th or 
50th Wedding Anniversary with the Church of 
Metuchen.  Renew your marriage 
 vows with Bishop James F. 
Checchio  at a special Evening 
Prayer Service in the Cathedral of St. 
Francis of Assisi, Metuchen on  
 

Sunday, October 21, 2018 at 4:00 pm 
 

Please register online at https://
diometuchen.org/offices-and-ministries/family-and-
pastoral-life/family-life/silver-and-gold/).  The system 
will automatically generate a confirmation message 
with some facts about the event.  More specifics will 
be sent closer to the occasion.  If you are unable to 
access, please contact your parish secretary or the 
Family Life Office at 732-243-
4582, amatos@diometuchen.org.   Registration will 
close on Wednesday, October 3rd. 

https://diometuchen.org/offices-and-ministries/family-and-pastoral-life/family-life/silver-and-gold/
https://diometuchen.org/offices-and-ministries/family-and-pastoral-life/family-life/silver-and-gold/
https://diometuchen.org/offices-and-ministries/family-and-pastoral-life/family-life/silver-and-gold/
mailto:amatos@diometuchen.org

